
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent / guardian 
 
I have recently received the opportunity to take a group of students to the Nissan 
factory at Sunderland to see the industrial context of work we have been doing in 
school for the Systems and Control GCSE. The visit will focus closely on the 
manufacture of the Nissan Leaf electric car. 
 
The trip is on the afternoon of Monday 30th October. We will need to leave School at 
the start of break and I hope to return by 4:30 although I will try to get back for the 
school busses if at all possible. A packed lunch will be required which will be eaten 
on the mini bus prior to arriving at Nissan for the afternoon visit. Although the visit is 
free from Nissan I do need to make a small charge of £2 to cover the cost of 
transport. 
 
Please pay and signify your consent to your son / daughter attending the trip on the 
School ‘Parent pay’ site. I would also ask that you ensure the schools contact details 
for you, and student medical information are up to date in case I need to utilize 
these during the trip. 
 
Feel free to contact me at School prior to the trip via e-mail on 
rudlandd@ripongrammar.co.uk or in an emergency during the day on 07891164193 
 
Best regards 
Mr D Rudland 
Head of Design Technology 
Ripon Grammar School 
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